Town of Derry Energy and Environmental Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes September 18, 2017

Call to order 7:06

Attendees: Tom Cardon, Maureen Reno, Marc Flattes, Chris Cox, Anthony Marciano

Chair asked Chris Cox to serve as voting member.

September meeting minutes will be approved at the October meeting.

Chair Report

- Thanked members for participation in Derry fest. There was a recommendation to spruce up our booth next year to have more people stop by.
- RFP's for solar projects at Marion Gerrish Community Center and Transfer Station were pushed back to September 15.
- Motion to have Tom Cardon work with Net Zero and Mike Fowler on evaluations of solar projects passed 4-0.

Old Business

- EEAC will partner with Go Green for Fall clean-up on October 7.
- Discussed Button Up NH workshop scheduled for October 25 at 7:00pm at the Derry Municipal Center on the 3rd floor Town Council meeting room.

New Business

Member Request

- Anthony Marciano questioned street lights on Rt. 28 Bypass. Tom Cardon will check with Mike Fowler on the lights in question.
- Chris Cox questioned solar lights at the transfer station.
- Discussed recharging stations for electric cars. Chris will look in to this.

Motion to adjourn 7:50 passed 4-0

Next meeting scheduled for October 16, 2017

Minutes prepared by Tom Cardon